
Hamilton Family YMCA Youth Soccer Fall 2021 
 

 
 

Age Divisions: Divisions will be split as follows, where numbers permit: 3 – 4, 5 – 6, 7 – 8.  The age determination date is 
August, 28 2021. Note: Games will be played at the Ridgedale Baptist Church. 

  
Cost: $65(members) $90 (non-members)  
 
Dates: Open registration begins on July 1 and ends August 8th.  Registration forms submitted after August 8th, 

2021 will be charged a $10 late fee if there is still spots available.  Practice will begin the week of August 
23rd.  Games will be played on August 28, September 11, 18, 25 October2, 9, 23, 30.   

 
Coaches: All coaches are volunteers.  If you are interested in coaching, please be sure to indicate it on your child’s 

registration form.  Coaches are always needed!  Coaches Meeting will be Tuesday August 17th at 6:00PM. 
 
Site: Practices and home games will be held at Ridgedale Baptist Church.  There is potential that some away 

games will be held at other Chattanooga YMCAs.   
 
Games: All regular season games are scheduled for Saturdays.  Games will begin at approximately 9:00 AM and last 

until each team has played their game for the week.  Each team is guaranteed and scheduled 6 games 
during the season.   

 
 
Staff/Referees: One referee will be on hand to officiate and supervise all games. 
 
Uniform: Each child will be given a YMCA Soccer jersey.  Parents must provide shorts for their child; black shorts are 

recommended.  Shoes must be rubber-soled athletic shoes or molded cleats (no metal cleats).  All children 
are encouraged to wear shin guards. 

 
Pictures/Etc: Team and individual pictures will be taken at the beginning of the season.  The picture day schedule will be 

disseminated to coaches and parents prior to the specified date. Pictures are not included in the 
registration fee; however, parents will be provided the opportunity to order picture packages at an 
additional cost.  

 
 
Sponsors: Team sponsors are needed for the upcoming season.  Cost to sponsor a team is $150.  Sponsorship dollars 

benefit the Hamilton YMCA Community Support Campaign.  Please contact the Hamilton YMCA for more 
info. 

 
Other: Now that you’ve registered, you’re simply waiting for a phone call.  All players should be contacted by their 

coach or the YMCA between August 18-22. For any additional information, contact the YMCA at 
423.899.1721 or email Rick Dunn at rdunn@ymcachattanooga.org. 
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